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I am a licensed clinical social worker who has practiced in Oregon for nearly 20 years.  During
that time, I have worked in a hospital critical care unit and in the hospice field.  Through my
professional experiences, I have witnessed the unspeakable devastation caused by gun
violence and subsequent critical injuries and deaths.  There are long lasting traumatic impacts
for families, friends, and communities when such deaths occur . Senate Bill 797 provides
balanced and reasonable methods to prevent dangerous individuals from easily accessing
firearms, and would thus aid in minimizing deaths from gun violence in Oregon.  

Please take common sense action to prevent more needless deaths from gun violence and vote
YES on Senate Bill 797.

Respectfully,

Julie LeMaster
Monmouth, Oregon
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